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Conferences will be held on February
26th, during the afternoon. Sign-ups for
appointment times will be available two
weeks prior to conferences (2/11/19).
Please take a moment to stop by the
counter near the office to select a time to

meet with your child's teacher. Conferences will be 15 minutes long. The
main topics of discussion will be your child's progress to this point,
general behavior, and interactions with other children. Please come
prepared to discuss any questions or concerns that you may have. We
are looking forward to meeting with you!

Valentine's Day Parties

Valentine Cards/Candy- The children will exchange Valentine
cards in their classroom. Please have your child simply sign only
his or her name on the card and leave the "to" part blank.

Treats - If you have not yet had the opportunity to provide treats
for your child’s class, you may sign-up to bring them for their

party. Sign-up outside of the office beginning Monday, February 4th.

Room Name # of Children & Staff Room Name # of Children & Staff



Teddy Bears.......................................12 &
6
Penguins..............................................8 &
4
Dolphins.............................................12 &
4
Zebras...............................................12 &
4
Tigers.................................................12 &
4
Turtles................................................10 &
2

Polar Bears........................................10 &
2
Panthers............................................12 &
2
Pandas..............................................12 &
2
Owls...................................................12 &
2
Frogs.................................................28 &
2

2018 Year-End Tax Receipts
Send us an email when you are ready for your year-end
tax receipt. We will reply to the email request with your
receipt as an attachment. If you do not have email,
please contact the office and we will be happy to print
a copy for you.

February

8th...........Big Movie/Pajama Day
11th & 25th.......................Chapel
12th & 26th...............Bookmobile
12th........................PAC Meeting
14th..................Valentine Parties
14th & 15th....................NO KPS
26th.............Parent Conferences
27th................................NO KPS

Reminder to Parents:

All medicines that are brought to
Sonshine World must be in their
original container with the
prescription attached. Per state
law, the medicine must be
prescribed to the child it is being
administered to.

Exclusion from Child Care Attendance

Children of all ages should be screened daily and kept home when they have
signs and symptoms of illness that require a degree of care or manpower beyond
the staff's abilities and available time. The following is a list of signs and
symptoms of infection in children that should serve as attendance criteria.
Reminder: Children must be fever free for 24 hours without the help of medicine
before they can return to daycare.



Fever
Rash with fever
Diarrhea (loose stools that
cannot be contained within
diapers or undergarments)
Vomiting

Unusual tiredness
Poor eating
Persistant crying or irritability
Breathing difficulties or
persistant coughing
Yellow skin or eyes

Parents will be contacted when our child care staff notices any of the above
symptoms.

New Staff

Parker Clarke
Brecken Morrison

Hope Stanton
Zach Uden

Welcome back, Megan Coffin!

New Children

Oliver & Griffin Eaton
Emily Fast

Rachel Lopez
Isaac Morel
Finley Yaw

February 4-8: Week 2
February 11-15: Week 3
February 18-22: Week 4
February 25-March 1: Week 5
Click on MENUS to view.

February's at-home movement
activity is "Do Three with Me".
This fun interaction promotes
physical exercise, but will also
enhance your child's language,
vocabulary and sequencing skills.
Click HERE to read and enjoy!

Listed below are the PAC members currently serving Sonshine World. If you have
any concerns or comments, please feel free to share them with your classroom
representative. Our next meeting will be February 12.

PAC Advisory Committee

Teddy Bears - Elizabeth Muller - ebcat11@yahoo.com
Penguins - Kirstie Schack - kschack@fnni.com

https://files.constantcontact.com/2f0714df001/43d92672-0e03-4b6d-9ecd-2c8e41f10135.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/2f0714df001/d2612883-49f1-4873-b582-1cc4f9148a09.pdf
mailto:ebcat11@yahoo.com
mailto:kschack@fnni.com


Dolphins - Angela Whenry - angelawhenry@yahoo.com
Zebras - Ally Robinson - allyrobinson@outlook.com
Tigers - Robin Younes - robin.younes@younes.com
Turtles - Kathrine Schroeder -schroederks@icloud.com
Polar Bears - Jamie Frerichs - jamiefrerichs@yahoo.com
Panthers - Angela Whenry - angelawhenry@yahoo.com
Panda Bears - Jennifer Yendra - Jensinclair2@yahoo.com
Owls - Janice Woods - Y_janice@hotmail.com
Frogs - Courtney Criffield - znera1@hotmail.com

Sonshine World Daycare
2715 W. 39th St., Kearney, NE

(308) 234-1883
www.sonshineworld.com
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